DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
Washington DC 20420

December 15, 2011

Mr. Scott A. Hodes
P.O. Box 42002
Washington, DC 20015

Dear Mr. Hodes:

This is in response to your December 5, 2011, Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA) request. Your request was received by this office, Security and Law
Enforcement (OS&LE) on December 6, 2011, for records pertaining to some of
its immediate staff and that of its Law Enforcement Training Center staff.

This letter is to notify you of the receipt of your request and to advise you that a
ten-day extension is needed at this time in order to thoroughly search for and
collect responsive and releasable records, either in whole in part. Please expect
a final response to your request no later than January 20, 2012.

If you have any questions or need to contact me, my e-mail is Tanya.Al-
Khateeb@va.gov; my phone number is 202-461-6587.

Sincerely,

Jarmeyer (A

Tanya Al-Khateeb
OS&LE FOIA Officer



